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Baptisms of Jeremy Long and James Duff.  

 

 

 

At our evening worship service on Sunday the 29
th 

of October 2023 our fellowship 

rejoiced as witnessed the consecutive baptisms of Jeremy Long and James Duff. Our 

photograph shows Jeremy about to be baptized by pastor Tim Gamston and 

assistant pastor Steven Driver.  

Having become committed Christians both these young men who are good friends 

joined us at Broadstone Baptist Church in 2023.  After a while they expressed an 

interest in being baptized and started “Believers Baptism” meetings with Pastor Tim. 

The service was very well attended and included close and wider family members of 

both candidates. As our photograph shows Jeremy was first to go down in the water 

watched on by James (on the left). 

After their immersion, Pastor Tim gave them both selected tracts to Jeremy was given 

Corinthians xxx and James was given 2 Peter     

As is our tradition both candidates were asked to select a favourite song of their 

choosing. Jeremy selected “For the cause of Christ we go” and James chose “He will 

hold me fast”.  

 


